
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

To our valued Members and their Families. 
 

Today SMSC is writing this letter to inform our Skaters and their Families that our 2020 Ice Show scheduled for 
May 30&31 / 2020 is being rescheduled to May 29&30 / 2021. 

To protect our Skaters, Members, Families, Volunteers, Board members, Coaches and staff, we have opted to 
reschedule the show.  

Details regarding credits, refunds, and registration options for the 2021 show will be forth coming in the next 
couple of weeks.  Please be patient as we work through this process. 

Secondly the Banquet scheduled for June 5th / 2020 is also being rescheduled to the Summer. Details for that will 
come out as soon as we can confirm dates. 

Any questions or concerns can be directed to info@smfsc.ca  

Be safe, practice physical distancing and take care of each other. 

 

Sincerely 

Mary Pat McBride 

President SMSC 

info@smfsc.ca 
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